
January 26, 2024

Dear Residents,

Re: Road Crack Fill - The Islands

On Wednesday, January 31, 2024, Asphalt Restoration Technology
Systems will return to complete the crack fill on some of the roads in
the Islands.

The traffic will only be interrupted in the specific area in which they are
performing a repair, and only during the timeframe in which they are
performing the repair. You will then be able to drive over the area
once the repair is complete.

Please be aware as you drive in this area, look for their repair team,
and PLEASE use caution and be considerate.

Thank you.

Regards, 
The River Wilderness of Bradenton Foundation, Inc.
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